
VSU Retirees Association  

Council Meeting – November 1, 2017 

 

Chair Bob DeLong called the meeting to order at 2:30 pm immediately following the Annual Meeting. 

The primary topic of discussion was setting up meeting for the rest of the year through May 2018. 

Some time was spent on discussion as to what day of the week would be best for meetings.  After much 
discussion it was decided to stay with the current day, Monday, but move the council meeting to 10 am 
and have the general meeting begin at 11:00.   

Michael Black was asked to set up the room reservations and he kindly agreed to do so once again. 

It was decided to ask Doug Farwell to present his program on January 8. 

February – John Magnasco will be contacted to see if he will be able to provide a meeting on wine.  
Some discussion about wine tasting or wine lecture occurred.  John will be contacted, and the 
presentation will be set up as it will work best – including having a wine tasting in another area, such as 
a restaurant. 

March and May will be either Financial Planning and Investment, perhaps given by Marty LaFiles, or a 
discussion regarding Elder Law by someone from the Bennett Law Firm. Whichever one does not happen 


